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Key Stage 2 Teacher 
 
We are delighted to share that following interview last week we have appointed an excellent Key Stage 2 
teacher who will be joining us at the start of the summer term. We will share more information with 
everyone shortly. 
 
FoFS 
 
The Friends of Frosterley School have a number of events planned. 
 
Frosterley Village Valentines trail: 17th Feb – 28th February 2023 ( Half term family event) 
Film Night:  9th March 2023  
Bingo Night: Friday 24th March 2023 at 6.30pm at Frosterley Village Hall for Frosterley Primary School 
parents/ carers/ families and children and members of the village community. 
 
Further details to follow. 

 
 
Warm Hub - Stanhope 
 
Attached is some information about a warm hub available in Stanhope. They are willing to arrange 
transport if required. 
 
Attendance 
 
Good attendance is really important and makes a huge difference to outcomes for children at all stages of 
their school journey.  
Being on time for the school day ensures a structured start and that children do not miss out on important 
social and learning time. 
 
Please see attached a leaflet on attendance from the Durham Attendance Team. 
 
Healthy Snacks and Packed Lunches 
 
We teach the children about and encourage a healthy diet. We recognise that this is made of a balance of 
the different food groups and includes treats in moderation. 
 
Just a reminder the children are welcome to bring a healthy snack to school for breaktime. This could be, 
for example, fresh or dried fruit, baked snacks or crackers and cheese.  
 
We also encourage a packed lunch which contains a balance of foods including a small treat. 
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The Dales Partnership Facebook Page 
 
The Facebook page shared by the schools is now up and running and you can see it by using the link 
below. We are updating it regularly with information and pictures showing what has been happening in 
school. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/The-Dales-Partnership-105156162228206 
 
Take a look to see photographs of what the children have been doing so far this term. 
 
Clubs 
 
Please collect children via the side door in the car park. 
 
Thank you to everyone who books clubs in advance. This helps us to know which children are expected or 
are staying in school and to organise refreshments and resources.  
 
Please see below the table showing which activities are on which days. The charge remains £2.50 per 
session.  
 

 Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday 

3.30 – 4.30 Homework 
Club 

Sports Club Dance Club Design Club 

4.30 – 5.30 Art Club Craft Club Computer Club Free Choice 
Club 

 
 
We will always help out at short notice in an emergency. 
 
Please remember that clubs finish at 4.30 and 5.30.  
 
 
Small Electricals and Battery Recycling 
 
Just a reminder that we have a small electricals recycling box in school. Please send in anything  which no 
longer works and we will have them collected and recycled. 
 
 
Stars of the Week 
 
Pre-School 
 
27.01.23 – Ezra – for integrating with the other children in his classroom. 
03.02.23 – Noah – for settling in well this week. 
 
 
Team Marble 
 
27.01.23 – Lincoln – for a great attitude and progress in his learning. 
03.02.23 – Finley – for amazing phonics and beautiful handwriting. 
 
 
Team Amethyst 
 
27.01.23 – Andrew – for great work in Maths. 
03.02.23 – Alfie – for his amazing homework exploring the properties of water and effort with his work. 
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Diary Dates 

 
 
February 
 
Monday 13th  Change of Date – R – Y6 Dance Festival – Bishop Barrington 
 
Friday 17th – Finish at 3.30 for half term holiday 
 
Monday 27th – School reopens  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     


